
New York, June 5th 1815 
Dear Sir (Isaac Cooper), 
 
The enclosed is left open for your perusal, the subject of the State Road as you will see 
(for it is presumed you have a copy of the letter we have recd. for our agent Mr. John 
Fine) is of the greatest importance to the township of De Kalb and we flatter ourselves 
with all your aid and influence and on which subject we shall be happy to receive any 
communications.  The deed and paper you will receive in a few days.  They have been 
executed on our parts. 
We remain 
With respect 
Your xx 
L. S. Daubenny 


